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State law requires Bristol High School to submit a semiannual report regarding bullying 

incidents. At this time we do not have any reported incidents of bullying. The high school 

continues making efforts to implement character education and classroom activities on the topic 

of bullying. We will also work to promote having quality character at school and teach students 

how to interact with each other in the best possible manner. 

 

 

 

 

  


